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	  ‘Caring, sharing, learning for life’


Headteacher: Mr Steve Varnam

Assistant Headteacher: Mrs Claire Ball

Monday 3rd November 2014
Dear families,
Facebook Concerns
A number of issues surrounding Facebook have been brought to my attention over recent weeks.

These issues have involved parents using Facebook as a platform to air school-related worries and concerns - in some instances, making reference to individual children, their needs and their behaviour.

Can I please remind all parents that Facebook is not an appropriate forum for airing such concerns, and that recent comments made have been entirely inappropriate, especially with regards to those made about individual children.  I am sure that none of our parents would be pleased to hear that their child has been the focus of negative attention on a social networking site.

If you ever have any concerns about things that happen in school, please come and see me.  We can then discuss your worries or concerns appropriately and privately. 
Please remember that Facebook has many benefits when used appropriately.  However, please bear in mind that Facebook is the 21st century technological equivalent of a town crier standing in the centre of Sheffield with a loud hailer and airing comments for the whole city to hear.  Therefore, please be sensitive and thoughtful in your approach and come and talk to us in school to resolve any concerns first.
I would really appreciate everyone’s support in this matter to ensure that your school and your children maintain their reputations and standing within our community.
Please do come and see me if you wish to discuss the contents of this letter further.

With best wishes

Steve Varnam

Headteacher
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